
2024 Parish Council Needs You! 

 

If you are a St. Nicholas steward in good standing, who can give of your time and talent to be 

a member of the 2024 Parish Council, we need you!  

Please send an email with your bio to the church office if you are interested in being 

considered for the open Parish Council One Year Term.   

Send to Denise@stnicholastarpon.org and Marie@stnicholastarpon.org by Monday, 3/25/24. 

The 2024 Parish Council will review the bios and vote to fill this position.  

 

Thank you! 

St. Nicholas Cathedral Parish Council 
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